
 

6 MAY 2025 
 

MEDIA ALERT: PUBLIC ACCOUNTS COMMITTEE TO ENGAGE WITH THE WESTERN CAPE DEPARTMENT OF 
HEALTH AND WELLNESS 
 
During a virtual meeting on Wednesday, 7 May 2025, at 09:00, the Public Accounts Committee will engage with the 
Western Cape Department of Health and Wellness on its 5-year equipment and infrastructure plan for the Western 
Cape, including the total estimated costs and any risks which could be anticipated in the execution of the plan. 
Furthermore, the Department will engage the committee on any security plans it has conceptualised in terms of 
either privatising or self-employing security services to minimise the expenditure on safety and security. 
 
Follow the meeting live here: https://www.wcpp.gov.za/?q=node/18880 
 
Media representatives wanting to join the MS Teams meeting can contact the Senior Communication Officer, 

Matthys Odendal, at modendal@wcpp.gov.za 
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